
    

LETTER FROM 
THE PRESIDENT 
Dear Sea Gulls, 
I am so grateful to you all 
for welcoming me as your 
new President of Salisbury 
University. As I am quickly 
learning, SU is a friendly and 
inviting community. I am so 
appreciative of the warmth 
and support I have received in 
my short time here. 

It is a pleasure for me to be 
able to share with you the 
2021-2022 Annual Report 
for Salisbury University and 
to celebrate SU’s many great achievements during that time. 
SU is a special place, and what this University has accomplished 
over the last year is a terrific testament to the success and 
spirit of those on this campus. I am eager to continue this work 
and build on our reputation as a student-centered, regional, 
comprehensive institution. 

This annual report is reflective of the significant impact 
our campus community made on the lives of many 
individuals, groups and organizations. The inspiring stories 
of success throughout this report highlight the impressive 
accomplishments of our students, faculty, staff and alumni. 

I have been incredibly proud to learn about the many ways our 
students, faculty and staff have lived the core values of Salisbury 
University throughout the past year. This fall, we welcomed our 
second largest class and most racially diverse class ever, which 
has filled me with great hope and anticipation for sharing news 
of their successes and triumphs in next year’s annual report. 

There is much to be grateful for – and much to look forward to as 
well. I am deeply appreciative to all who propel this remarkable 
University forward and know SU will continue to lead, serve and 
thrive in the years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Carolyn R. Lepre 
President, Salisbury University 
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